
 

December Newsletter  

 

Friendly Reminder:  

With the colder weather approaching please  

remember to bring a jacket for your child to  

wear and keep in their cubby.  

You also need to make sure that your child has  

extra clothes in their cubbies.  

 

 



 

Up Coming Events…  

 

Dec. 3rd: Snow Day! Join us in making snow  

 

Dec. 8th-12th: Classroom Caroling  

 

Dec. 16th: Hanukkah Begin  

Dec. 18th: Holiday Festival 6:15-7:45  

 

 



Dec. 24th: School Closes at 4 p.m. for  

Christmas Eve  

 

 

Dec. 25th & 26th: School Closed for Christmas

 

 

Dec. 31st: School Closes at 4 p.m. for New Years  

Eve  

 

 



*Please see your child’s classroom for scheduled  

parties*  

 

We will also be doing a pajama and food drive,  

dates to be announced.  

 

 

 

 


